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Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly Satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

UID *

How do you rate the benefits of the curriculum in enhancing employability? *

How do you rate the inclusion of advanced topics which are relevant to latest technologies 
and
global needs?

*



Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

 How do you rate the clarity of the Course Objectives and Outcomes?    *

How do you rate the availability of teaching resources related to the course? *

How do you rate the Curriculum in personality development (Communication Skills, Life
Skills, Soft Skills) of the students?  

*



Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

How do you rate the Evaluation Method mentioned in the syllabus for providing proper
assessment?  

*

How do you rate the inclusion of experiential learning methods (Live Projects, Field Visits,
and Industrial Visits) in curriculum delivery?  

*

How do you rate the Curriculum for the support in continuous evaluation system such as
quizzes, assignments, GDs, etc.?  

*



how can we improve our Personality, specially for interviews
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https://www.google.com/forms/about/?utm_source=product&utm_medium=forms_logo&utm_campaign=forms
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Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly Satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

UID *

How do you rate the benefits of the curriculum in enhancing employability? *

How do you rate the inclusion of advanced topics which are relevant to latest technologies 
and
global needs?

*



Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

 How do you rate the clarity of the Course Objectives and Outcomes?    *

How do you rate the availability of teaching resources related to the course? *

How do you rate the Curriculum in personality development (Communication Skills, Life
Skills, Soft Skills) of the students?  

*



Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

How do you rate the Evaluation Method mentioned in the syllabus for providing proper
assessment?  

*

How do you rate the inclusion of experiential learning methods (Live Projects, Field Visits,
and Industrial Visits) in curriculum delivery?  

*

How do you rate the Curriculum for the support in continuous evaluation system such as
quizzes, assignments, GDs, etc.?  

*



how should we improve our communication skills?
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Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly Satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

UID *

How do you rate the benefits of the curriculum in enhancing employability? *

How do you rate the inclusion of advanced topics which are relevant to latest technologies 
and
global needs?

*



Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

 How do you rate the clarity of the Course Objectives and Outcomes?    *

How do you rate the availability of teaching resources related to the course? *

How do you rate the Curriculum in personality development (Communication Skills, Life
Skills, Soft Skills) of the students?  

*



Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

How do you rate the Evaluation Method mentioned in the syllabus for providing proper
assessment?  

*

How do you rate the inclusion of experiential learning methods (Live Projects, Field Visits,
and Industrial Visits) in curriculum delivery?  

*

How do you rate the Curriculum for the support in continuous evaluation system such as
quizzes, assignments, GDs, etc.?  

*



new subjects for improving our communication skills should be included
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Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly Satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

UID *

How do you rate the benefits of the curriculum in enhancing employability? *

How do you rate the inclusion of advanced topics which are relevant to latest technologies 
and
global needs?

*



Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

 How do you rate the clarity of the Course Objectives and Outcomes?    *

How do you rate the availability of teaching resources related to the course? *

How do you rate the Curriculum in personality development (Communication Skills, Life
Skills, Soft Skills) of the students?  

*



Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

How do you rate the Evaluation Method mentioned in the syllabus for providing proper
assessment?  

*

How do you rate the inclusion of experiential learning methods (Live Projects, Field Visits,
and Industrial Visits) in curriculum delivery?  

*

How do you rate the Curriculum for the support in continuous evaluation system such as
quizzes, assignments, GDs, etc.?  

*



Personality development classes should be arranged that can help us to improve our interviews
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Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly Satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

UID *

How do you rate the benefits of the curriculum in enhancing employability? *

How do you rate the inclusion of advanced topics which are relevant to latest technologies 
and
global needs?

*



Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

 How do you rate the clarity of the Course Objectives and Outcomes?    *

How do you rate the availability of teaching resources related to the course? *

How do you rate the Curriculum in personality development (Communication Skills, Life
Skills, Soft Skills) of the students?  

*



Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

Highly Dissatisfied

Dissatisfied

Can't Say

Satisfied

Highly satisfied

How do you rate the Evaluation Method mentioned in the syllabus for providing proper
assessment?  

*

How do you rate the inclusion of experiential learning methods (Live Projects, Field Visits,
and Industrial Visits) in curriculum delivery?  

*

How do you rate the Curriculum for the support in continuous evaluation system such as
quizzes, assignments, GDs, etc.?  

*



some courses should be taught for Personality development 
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